
ATTN: Tohoku University Community

Contact: Disaster Management Promotion Office (General Affairs Department, General Affairs Section)
Mail: gen-som@grp.tohoku.ac.jp   WEB: http://www.bureau.tohoku.ac.jp/somu/saigaitaisaku/
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There will be a university-wide safety confirmation drill
on April 24 (Mon.), October 27 (Fri.) 12:00!
*The 2017 drill will be held even in the event of real small/moderate earthquakes (the test message will be 

sent as long as any actual earthquakes are less than 6-lower on the JMA shindo scale). Thank you for your 
cooperation!

Tohoku University uses the Safety Confirmation System to ascertain the safety of students and staff in the 
event of major disasters. If a disaster occurs, you will be able to easily report your safety status to the 
university with a mobile phone etc. Your fast response after a disaster will assist the university's recovery
efforts greatly, so please be sure to register!

PLEASE REGISTER WITH

THE SAFETY CONFIRMATION SYSTEM

Safety confirmation messages will be sent to the e-mail address you have registered on the 
Student Affairs Information System (students), or Integrated Electronic Authentication System 
(staff). We ask that you register a mobile address so that we can contact you promptly in the 
event of an emergency.

If you receive a notification by e-mail, access the system via the URL provided in the message.  
Simply select your responses to report your safety status.
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For instructions on registering your e-mail address and information about the 
system, please see the below website! It can also be accessed by scanning the 
QR code instead of entering the URL.

http://www.bureau.tohoku.ac.jp/somu/saigaitaisaku/index3.html

The free “エマージェンシーコール ”(Emergency Call) smartphone app makes 
responding simpler and more reliable. Please be sure to register. See the website 
for details!
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Mobile app Response screen 
accessed from e-mail


